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Rome, 24 November 2014 

Prot. n. 14/0366 

 

To the Reverend 

Provincials, 

Provincial Formation Delegates, 

Provincial Youth Ministry Delegates, 

Rectors and Principals/Deans of Postnovitiates, and 
Those responsible for the IUS 

at their respective addresses 

 

 

Subject: Participation in the International Meeting on Salesian Pedagogy during the 

Bicentenary year 
 

 

Dear confreres, 

                       The Bicentenary year has already begun; cultural, spiritual and pastoral initiatives 

are taking place at local and provincial levels, and also at world level. 

We are approaching the dates set for the International Meeting on Salesian Pedagogy, which will 

be held at Rome from the 19th to the 21st of March 2015. This Meeting is promoted by the 

Rector Major and organized by the Salesian Pontifical University. It has for its theme: “With Don 

Bosco, educators of the young people of our times.” I am attaching herewith the programme and 

the time-table.  

We are inviting to the Meeting at least 1 representative from each province, vice-province or 
circumscription; the participants can be Salesians and lay people, professors of pedagogy, 

provincial formation delegates, provincial youth ministry delegates, rectors or principals of 

postnovitiates, those responsible for the IUS… For the most part, the conferences will be delivered 

in Italian and simultaneous translation will be available in English and Spanish.  

 
The enrolment must be done in one of two ways by the 31st of December 2014:  

- Those who intend to take part in the Meeting and stay overnight at the “Salesianum”, must 

send to Fr. Saimy the names and surnames of the participants and their e-mail 

addresses. The fee for each participant will be € 200. Fr. Saimy’s e-mail address is: 

sezhanikatt@sdb.org 

- Those who intend to take part in the Meeting without staying overnight at the “Salesianum”, 

must send to Dr. Carmen Barbieri the names and surnames of the participants and their 

e-mail addresses. The fee for each participant will be € 60; there is also the possibility of 
buying coupons for the meals. Dr. Carmen’s e-mail address is: 

convegnopedagogia2015@unisal.it 

 

I thank you for your attention and greet you cordially. 
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           Fr. Francis Cereda 


